
Howdy Aggie Moms! 

The April meeting is one of my favorites. I really enjoy getting to learn about the students being awarded the 

scholarships we have raised money for all year. It is a special time for the families and for our club. Please plan 

on attending this Tuesday to show your support and say a huge Congratulations!! 

Northwest Harris County Aggie Mothers’ Club 
April General Meeting 

Scholarships Awarded & Club Member Fund Distribution Voting 

Tuesday, April 11th, 2017 
Houston Distributing Company 

7100 High Life Drive 
Houston, Tx 77066 

Each member present will get three votes for A&M sanctioned organizations they would like to support.  You may 

choose the same organization or three different organizations; it is up to you. You must be at the meeting to place 

your votes.  (Organization list is attached)  
If you have any questions please contact me or our treasurer, Tracy Quiroz at taq@comcast.net. 

Boutique Craft time at 6pm – Come sit, sand and visit! 

Social Time & Refreshments 6:30pm and Meeting starts at 7:15pm  
Bring food and get an extra door prize ticket.  

If you know any families that their students have recently gotten their Aggie acceptance letter, please invite 
them to come join the club! We welcome new Aggie Moms all year long! 

 

THANK YOU to Nancy, Allison, Melva and Laura for all your hard work putting together 
Boutique for Family Weekend! Thank you to all the members that came out to volunteer to 

help work the shifts and shop! It was so much fun and a huge success!! 

LOOKING AHEAD 

Summer Mixers – We are looking for one or two more hostesses to open their homes for a summer mixer to 

welcome new Aggie Moms so we can share about our club. For more information please contact Rhonda 

Spring Care Package Assembly & Delivery 

Assembly - April 30th 2:00 pm – 3:30 pm Wayne Enterprises off Hollister & Beltway 8 

Delivery -May 1st College Station 

Delivery – To Be Determined still for Galveston 

Please click on this link  Spring 2017 College Station Campus Care Package Assembly & Delivery Day  to sign 

up to volunteer and choose your shifts. For questions contact Kiersten O’Malley at 832-671-2493 or 

omalleyfam3@sbcglobal.net.  

Our Aggies love to choose home baked goodies on delivery day – let us know if you can help.  😊 
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Steubing rsteubing@afglobalcorp.com 713-824-6934 or Connie Pritchard pritchardg@sbcglobal.net 281-785-

5209 with Membership.  

May 9th is our last general meeting for this season. We will be recognizing our moms with seniors, voting on 

some bylaw changes, installing the new officers and committee chairs and saying goodbye for the summer! 

• Please let me know by April 14th if you have a senior graduating in 2017 (this includes May, 

August and December graduates) because we have a special gift for each mom.  

• Also, we have a couple positions still open on the board and committees. We would love to see 

some new faces join us. Contact Patty Rabel to find out more rabelpp@aol.com 832-567-8078. 

• Please review this month so we can vote in May on some bylaw changes recommended by our 

Parliamentarian, Kim Lindenfeld, and a committee that has been working on bringing them up 

to date and in line with the Federation of Aggie Mothers’ Clubs Bylaws. I have attached 

documents showing the changes and rationale for each change put together by Kim. Please 

review and if you have any questions contact Kim Lindenfeld at klindenfeld@gmail.com 832-

457-0426. A huge THANK YOU to her and her committee for the time involved to do this 

project! 

It is going to be a fun and special meeting for everyone so please put it on your calendar now so you can plan 

to attend.  

Northwest Harris County Texas A&M University Mothers' Club is an organization that promotes and supports Texas A&M University 

students and their families.  We truly appreciate your support of our club! 

 

Gig’em & God Bless, 

Summer Perkins 

NWHC Aggie Mother’s Club 
Club President 2016/17 
281-732-8999 
summer@nhh-realty.com 
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